

## **BILLING PARISH COUNCIL**

Established 1894

## Serving Bellinge, Ecton Brook, Great Billing and Little Billing

## MINUTES OF THE BUDGET MEETING HELD AT 7.00pm ON MONDAY 11<sup>th</sup> DECEMBER 2023 AT BERNARD WESTON PAVILION, GREAT BILLING

PRESENT Cllr. J. Marlow (Chairman of Billing Parish Council)

Cllrs. Mrs C. Worthington, Mr D. Brede, Mr F. Brett, Mr J. Clements and Mr. S.

Rockall.

Also Present: Mrs. C. Goodridge (Clerk to Billing Parish Council)

Mr. P. Marks (Green Space Manager)

**No Parishioners** 

Item		Action
no		
145	Apologies for Absence Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Mrs. G. Chaggar, Rev. R. Burbidge, Mr C. Shah and Mr S. Ward.	
146	To Receive Declarations of Interest Under the Council's Code of Conduct None Received	
147	Budget Proposal  Cllr. Rockall asked the clerk if there would be enough money through ear marked reserves to have a flower display along the main routes throughout the parish like those provided by Northampton Town Council.	
	The clerk confirmed that she would speak with Northampton Town Councils Clerk to obtain the contact details of the company that supplies these and request a quotation.	
	Should it not be covered by any expected Ear Marked Reserves then this cost could be added to the budget.	
	As there were no further questions it was proposed by Cllr. Rockall and seconded by Cllr. Worthington that the proposed budget created by the clerk be accepted pending the flower costs and be taken to full council to be formally discussed at the next Parish Council meeting with the Precept demand.	
	Cllr. Marlow wanted to thank the clerk for the preparation of the draft budget.	
148	Meeting Closure	
	There being no further business the meeting was closed at 7.22pm.	